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Director, Radiocommunication Bureau

Reform of the ITU process 
(issues relevant to the Radiocommunication SECTOR)

1.
At its 8th meeting (January 2000), the RAG considered the issues related to the ITU reform and recognised that the role given to it in Resolution 74 (Minneapolis, 1998) was constrained to suggesting improvements within the Radiocommunication Sector. The meeting asked the Chairman of RAG to assist the Director of the Radiocommunication Bureau in compiling a report to Council 2000, summarising the conclusions reached at the 8th and previous RAG meetings, relevant to the ITU reform task (see paragraph 3.3 in the Summary of Conclusions, Administrative Circular CA/76). That summary, in the form of an interim report, was submitted to Council 2000 (Document C2000/39). The Council noted the report and decided to forward it to the Working Group on ITU Reform (WGR) for further study. 

2.
The issues relevant for the ITU-R Sector were subsequently considered by Ad hoc Group 2 (AHG2) (Chairman: Mr. João Carlos Albernaz), which was focused on treaty-related issues. At its first meeting, which was held from 2-3 November 2000 in Geneva, the group addressed a number of issues that are relevant for the ITU-R Sector, such as: Satellite Network Filing Backlog, Improvements to WRC Process, Number of meetings of Study Groups, Working Groups and Task Groups, etc. (see Chairman’s report to the third meeting of the WGR at http://www.itu.int/itudoc/gs/council/wgir/contrib/086.html). 

3.
At its 3rd meeting (6–10 November 2000), the WGR adopted some preliminary proposals (see Draft WGR-3 report), but no specific proposals were adopted in respect to ITU-R issues. The WGR considered the question of the backlog in satellite network filings to be the most urgent issue to be addressed with respect to the Radiocommunication Sector and asked AHG2 to look into the issues related to this matter. The Ad hoc Group 2 met in Geneva (1-2 February 2001) and reviewed a number of possible solutions that would have the potential of solving the backlog problem. Its report (see http://www.itu.int/itudoc/gs/council/wgir/contrib/111.html) is submitted for consideration by the 4th meeting of WGR in April 2001. From the current conclusions of the Ad hoc Group 2, there was a clear view that a coordinated, rather than a piecemeal, approach to treating the complex and related issues surrounding the backlog was the most suitable way to address the backlog problem. The Ad hoc Group 2 also considers that a suitable mechanism may need to be established, such as a forum, to oversee the recommended coordinated approach, and that such a mechanism should be mandated by Council 2001.

4.
The issue of the backlog in satellite network filings is subject of another BR contribution to RAG-2001.
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